
Scott Stoll 
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail:sstoll@airdberlis.com 

July 23, 2020 

SENT VIA RESS and EMAIL  

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:     Ms. Christine Long, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: Windsor Pipeline Replacement Project (“Project”) – Section 101 Application
Board File No. EB-2020-0160 

We are responding to letters from Energy Probe and Pollution Probe.  Enbridge Gas did not 
object to any of the requestors participating in the proceeding but wished to ensure the hearing 
would be conducted in an efficient manner.  Further, we disagree with other characterizations 
contained in those letters. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Scott Stoll 

SAS/ar 

cc:           M. Millar, OEB Legal Counsel 
                J. Fernandes, OEB Case Manager 
                G. Pannu, Enbridge Gas 
                Requestors of Intervenor Status 

40877668.1 


